
`  

 
December 2021 

 
Dear Partners in the Ministry, 
 

Greetings from the Landingin Family, we hope, and we pray that you are all doing 
well by the grace of God. 

 
As you receive this letter, please allow us to express our gratitude to you all for 

your kindness and generosity, especially, for sending and giving us extra Christmas 
blessing this month. 
 

As we approach this Christmas season and the upcoming New Year few days from 
now, we would like to grab this opportunity to thank you all for always remembering us 
in your prayers and for continues financial support for the ministry that the Lord 
entrusted to us in Southeast Asia. 

 
This coming December 26th, our church, Grace Baptist Church will celebrate its 

11th year Anniversary. 
 

 

           We want you to know that we will not 
make it this far in the mission field serving 
the Lord and reaching souls for Christ, 
without your partnership with us in the 
ministry. Thank you for being dedicated and 
committed to the Lord through your mission 
giving.  Sometimes we do not understand the 
plan and the purpose of God in every 
situation in our lives but whatever the Lord  
allowed us to accomplish in Cambodia and to 
our extended ministry in the Philippines,  
I believe we served our purpose well. 
 



 

We are happy to know that last November 1, the Prime Minister of Cambodia 
announced the re-opening of the country and last November 11, the Ministry of Religion 
announced the re-opening of the churches and any kinds of gatherings. 

 

 
 
 

Please continue to remember us in prayers and good health for our family. Regardless 
of what happen during the global pandemic, we will keep on moving forward serving the 
Lord. Again, thank you for everything and thank you for your faithfulness in the Lord. 
 
 
"Prayer Requests" 
➔ Plane tickets and Visas for our family going back to Cambodia 
➢ Plane tickets ($400 per ticket x 4 = $1,600) 
➢ Visas for One Year ($310 per visa x 4 = $1,240) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Together We Serve, 
The Landingin Family 
Grace Baptist Church 
Phnom Penh, Cambodia 

 

Last week, our son Rafael received his new passport, and our 
youngest son Gabriel has an appointment this week for his passport 
application. 

 
Thank you for your consideration and your patience with us. We are 

looking forward to return to Cambodia and to be with our church people 
again after completing all our legal documents. We are excited and we are 
encouraged to continue and to execute the new plans and desires in our 
hearts that we want to accomplish for this coming year in the mission field. 

 
 We just hope and pray that nothing will change regarding the 
restrictions with the new variant of covid. 
 

 


